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GRIFFITH CITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC NOTICES
Draft Community Engagement and 
Communications Strategy 2020/24 

At the Ordinary Meeting of Council held 
24 March 2020, Council resolved to place 
the above-mentioned document on public 
exhibition as part of the Office of Local 
Government’s Integrated Planning and 
Reporting requirements.  The draft document 
may be viewed at the Council Chambers, 1 
Benerembah Street Griffith, Griffith City Library 
and on Council’s website griffith.nsw.gov.au
Anyone wishing to make comment can do so 
in writing addressed to the General Manager, 
Griffith City Council.  Comments or submissions 
will be received up to 4pm, Friday 24 April 2020.

Expression of Interest - Agistment
Council is seeking applications by expression 
of interest for grazing of Council land at 

Tharbogang.  The land is part Lot 201 DP 756035, 
Slopes Road, Tharbogang. An agistment fee may 
be negotiated or in lieu of agistment fees the 
respondent may demonstrate alternate benefits 
to Council for the provision of grazing rights. 
Written submissions will be received by Council 
until 4pm on Wednesday 22 April 2020. Please 
address your application to Daphne Bruce, 
Corporate Property Officer, PO Box 485 Griffith 
NSW 2680. Email admin@griffith.nsw.gov.au 

Council Updates 
For all the latest in COVID-19 updates, please 
head to our website at griffith.nsw.gov.au 
or like our facebook page at facebook.com/
griffithcitycouncil 
All Council facilities are closed under the Public 
Health Order. Staff are available to talk over 
the phone at each facility or connect via their 
facebook pages. The Public Health Order was 
upgraded this week to include playgrounds, 
skateparks, and outdoor gyms/fitness 
equipment. 
Stay home unless it is necessary and remember 
to support each other - from 1.5m apart. 

NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS RECEIVED
(Environmental Planning & Assessment Act, 1979)

DA No: 67/2020(1) Applicant: Convic Pty Ltd

Address: Lot 701 DP 1030376, Yenda Place YENDA

Description: Recreation Facility (Outdoor) Skate Park

DA No: 85/2020(1) Applicant: Aust. Frost Fans Pty Ltd

Address: Lot 110 DP 756060, 611 Kubank Road NERICON 

Description: Installation of 2 Permanent Frost Control Fans
Copies of the Development Application and associated plans are available for inspection on Council’s 
website under Council/Public Notification and Items on Exhibition/Development Applications. If 
you do not have access to the internet, please phone Council’s Customer Service Centre on 02 6962 
8100 This documentation may be viewed between the hours of 8:15am - 4pm, Monday to Friday up 
until 1 May 2020. The documentation is also available for viewing on Council’s website On Exhibition 
webpage via: www.griffith.nsw.gov.au. PLEASE NOTE: Section 10.4 of the Environmental Planning 
& Assessment Act, 1979 requires the disclosure of any Political Donations & Gifts made in the two 
years prior to the application date. A form is available from Council’s Customer Service Centre 
or Council’s website – www.griffith.nsw.gov.au Written submissions regarding the Development 
Application should be addressed to the General Manager and will be received by Council up until 
4pm on Friday 1 May 2020. Submissions should include a contact name, address and telephone 
number. Submissions made on behalf of a company should also include the names and addresses of 
all company directors. If submissions are received raising concerns with the proposed development 
a report will be presented to an Ordinary Meeting of Council for determination. As such, copies 
of all submissions (including the writer’s name and address) will form part of Council’s Business 
Paper and be available to the public. Should you wish to have your contact details withheld it is 
recommended that you request this in your submission.  Protect 

yourself 
from viruses

Find the facts
 health.nsw.gov.au/coronavirus

Clean your hands with soap  
and water, or hand sanitiser.

Cover your nose and mouth 
when you cough or sneeze.

Avoid close contact with anyone 
with cold or flu-like symptoms.

Stay home if you are sick.

UP CLOSE is Griffith Regional Art Gallery’s 
first online community exhibition! 
Locals of all ages are invited to create 
a photographic portrait of someone 
who is sharing their isolation. With all 
that time on your hands why not use it 
to study the features and capture the 
unique characteristics of your loved 
ones – be it partner, kids, parents, 
grandparents, flatmates – or the family 
pet! Explore some photographic 
elements and make some seriously 
creative images or some just-for-fun 
portraits of your lockdown buddies! 
Entries close Friday 12 June 2020. 

COMMUNITY PHOTOGRAPHIC

PORTRAIT EXHIBITION

For more information or to enter please go to  
www.griff ithregionalartgallery.com.au


